TRINITY HALL,
CAMBRIDGE.

4 November 1969

Veur Ko,

I am writing to say that once more I
am afraid I cannot make the Anglo-Catalan
Conference at Westfield. Couldyou apologize
for me to all members present?

I have had a letter about your VTR
course on Spanish Grammar and have answered
saying I was definitely interested. We have an
Ampex 5005 machine and would prefer to borrow
rather than hire the tapes, at any rate for
the pilot programme. John Trim would like to
know why, since Video-Tape is an expensive
medium, you (or Leeds) have thought it better
to use VIR rather than Audio-Tape plus hand~-
outs (or writing a boock)® What answer should
I give him?
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Br, R.G. Keightley,

Dept of Spanish
University of Nottingham,
University Park,
Nottingham
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